
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autoterminal Japan Ltd. 
1-17-69 Shiohama Kisarazu-city Chiba 292-0838 

Tel: +81-438-30-7488 Fax: +81-438-30-7489 

 

August 30, 2017 

 

To Our Valued Customers; 

 

Announcement - PRE-INSPECTION OF USED MOTOR VEHICLES  

FOR AUSTRALIA 

 

The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources (DAWR), the Government of 

Australia accredits and approved Autoterminal Japan Ltd. (ATJ) as an offshore 

treatment provider for assurance of cleaning, pre-inspection and certification systems 

for used light vehicles from Japan to Australia. 

 

ATJ’s quality systems and processes provide assurance of cleaning and high quality 

standard of pre-inspection of used motor vehicles, that is considered effective in 

managing and mitigating biosecurity risks to facilitate the “safe” trade of used vehicles 

prior to export to Australia in accordance to the DAWR Instruction Guideline - 

Inspection of used vehicles (processed by approved offshore treatment providers). 

 

The DAWR Pre-shipment inspection is a requirement from the government of Australia 

for all used motor vehicles that will be shipped to Australia, having your vehicles being 

inspection in the country of export would give ease for exporters and importers 

processing in Australia as the vehicle already complied to the Australia requirement 

prior to export. 

 

ATJ is accepting DAWR pre-shipment inspection from 1st September 2017. 
For more details, please feel free to contact Autoterminal Japan Ltd. 

 

《Contact》 

 Autoterminal Japan Ltd. Tokyo-Bay Head Office 
     TEL: +81-438-30-7488 
   FAX: +81-438-30-7489 

Email: mfujie@autoterminal.co.jp 
Web: www.autoterminal.co.jp 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mamoru Fujie 

Chief Executive Officer 

Autoterminal Japan Ltd. 

mailto:mfujie@autoterminal.co.jp

